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The City, as part of it's approved 2014/2015 Capital Works Program, is proposing to install 
subsoil drainage in Jimbub Swamp Park, Tapping. 
 
The works will comprise of: 

• Excavation works 
• Installation of subsoil drainage 
• Backfilling works 
• Reinstatement of turf and reticulation  

Work is scheduled to commence on Monday 23 February 2015, with completion anticipated 
within two (2) weeks from commencement (weather permitting). The exact timing may vary 
depending upon the availability of the City’s contractors.  Note that fencing will be erected on 
Friday 20 February 2015. 
 
Part of Jimbub Swamp Park will be temporarily closed to allow the works to be carried out in a 
safe and efficient manner. The worksite will be fenced-off as per attached plan indicating the 
extent of the works. 
 
During construction, relevant signage will be in place about the partial closure of the park for the 
duration of the works.  
 
Whilst it is inevitable that works of this nature will cause some inconvenience, every endeavour 
will be made to ensure that this is kept to a minimum.  This is part of a three stage process to 
ensure that the facility will provide a useable space for sporting teams in the future. The City 
considers that this project will improve resident safety and your support and co-operation would 
be greatly appreciated. 
 
Should you have any queries in relation to this project please contact the City’s Projects 
Engineer, Arnel Aguinot, on telephone 9405 5070, in the first instance. 
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